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To The House Judiciary, 
 
     I am in opposition to the following proposed  bills ; H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891 that 
are restrictive to the 2nd amendment of the the US constitution and are not following guidelines set by the US Supreme 
Court. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Sean Brennan 
94 Freeman Street 
Warwick, RI 
 


